
From: Bridget Morris [mailto:bmorris@vtlobbyists.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 7:42 AM 
To: David Soucy; Kayla Dewey 

Subject: H.764- Data Brokers 

 
Greetings Senator Soucy, 
 
I hope you had a nice weekend. I see your schedule has filled up quite a bit already this week. My client, 
IHS Markit Automotive (formerly R.L. Polk) would like to submit comments for the record. I would like to 
read them in if possible, but if you are pressed for time, we can just submit them to Kayla for the 
Committee to read as well. We are in line with other industry parties in that we wish to take out the 
definition of Personal Information.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Bridget A. Morris 
 
Morris & DeMag, Inc. 
99 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05602 
www.vtlobbyists.com   
802.922.4112 
 

http://www.vtlobbyists.com/

